STATE OF ALABAMA

COUNTY OF ETOWAH

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA – INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD – NOVEMBER 14, 2017

The Industrial Development Board of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama met in a regular session at 4:30 P.M. The following people were present:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Present:							Absent:	
Jeff Boyd, Chairman					Kyle Chambers
Lee Harrison							James Ford
Bob Klein							Braydon Hawk
Jerry Weaver				

Also Present:
Wiley McLain, Building Official  
			

 1.  Jeff Boyd, Chairman, announced a quorum was present and the following business 
      was conducted.  

 2.  The minutes from October 10, 2017 meeting were reviewed.  Lee Harrison moved    
      to accept the minutes as presented.  Bob Klein seconded the motion.  Minutes 
      approved unanimously.

 3.  Bob Klein did research on the CoStar and LoopNet programs on the internet.  
      CoStar is more for realtor's and LoopNet covers the needs of people like the City 
      that has land to sell.  Bob is working on the cost of advertising on this site.  Wiley 
      will get a map of the Lumley Industrial Park for Bob to use on LoopNet.  Jeff 
      reminded everyone that Tim had stated last month there was money in the 
      budget for things like advertising.

 4.  Jeff stated he had been able to contact the person over the Oxford Commercial 
      Development Board.  Jeff is having lunch with him one day to discuss how Oxford 
      got where they are today.  See if Oxford has a plan in place that might be 
      adaptable for Rainbow City.

7.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be December 12, 2017 at 4:30 P.M.

8.  Lee Harrison moved and Bob Klein seconded the motion to adjourn.

      Respectfully submitted,


      Kathy Hill
      Recording Secretary,       
      Industrial Development Board
